
On Thu, Dec 10, 2020 at 2:43 PM Vicki Smith <vicki> wrote: 
 
Hi Cathy, 
 
The London Downtown Business Association has 2 new board members that have been approved at our 
level, and now we would like them to go to council for approval.  I'm not sure exactly what information 
you need for this so please let me know if you need anything further.  Also, would you please let me 
know what day this will be on the agenda.   
 
Board members to be approved for addition to our board: 
Jerry Pribil - Marienbad Restaurant 
Scott Collyer - Empyrean Communication Resources 
 
This would make our new board composition as follows: 
Jerry Pribil 
Scott Collyer 
Andrew McClenaghan 
Asaad Naeeli 
Lori Da Silva 
Nick Vander Gulik 
Bonnie Wludyka 
David Kirwin 
Jason Dickson 
John Fyfe-Millar 
Jordan Detmers 
Michelle Giroux 
Arielle Kayabaga 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Regards, 
 
Vicki 
 
Vicki Smith 
MANAGER OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION 
Office 519 663-2002  |  
 
Twitter: @Downtown_London | Facebook: www.fb.com/DowntownLondon | Instagram 
@DowntownLondon 
 
Downtown London | 123 KING STREET | LONDON,ON | N6A 1C3 
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